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Tuesday 21st November 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
 
 
 
 
 
On Tuesday 5th December, The Orchard School will be having a Christmas Celebration Day with a performance from 
a company called Groovy UV. 
 
Throughout the day each class will participate in a 35-minute performance from Groovy UV. This will be an 
ultraviolet Christmas puppet show which is a wonderful sensory experience for our pupils. 
 
We are asking parents to make a voluntary contribution of £3 for your child and will go towards the cost of the 
performance. This donation can be made through logging onto ParentPay and selecting Groovy UV. 
 
As part of our Groovy UV day, you may wish to send your child into school in bright, Christmas, colourful clothing.  
 
Many thanks. 

 
 
 

Lauren Petrie 
Assistant Headteacher and DSL 
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